
JWD-2014-131         Received by IRO:  June 5, 2014 

A California resident wanted to thank Officer R. for his assistance to her family in dealing with 

their mother who resided in Albuquerque and who had dementia.   Officer R. was very 

professional, had a great deal of knowledge, and showed genuine concern.   Citizen stated that 

Officer R. is a great asset to APD. 

 

JWD-2014-133      Received by IRO:   June 6, 2014 

A citizen wanted to thank an officer and sergeant with APD who helped rescue her from the 

mountains.   Citizen stated that the officer and sergeant hiked through tough terrain to rescue her, 

and that they saved her life.   Citizen says thanks from the bottom of her heart. 

 

JWD-2014-136              Received by IRO:  June 7, 2014 

A citizen stated that a church across the street from her was playing very loud music for about an 

hour.  Within 20 minutes of her call to APD, officers handled the situation, and the loud music 

stopped.  Citizen knows APD has more important things to do, but they still took the time to help 

her and her neighbors with a noise problem. 

 

JWD-2014-132       Received by IRO:  June 8, 2014 

A citizen wanted APD to know that many artists and musicians continue to support APD, and 

wanted to say thanks to APD.  Officers have to deal with situations that citizens do not 

understand, but wants APD to know they are appreciated. 

 

JWD-2014-134        Received by IRO:   June 11, 2014 

A citizen stated that she was at a restaurant with friends, and a fight broke out.  An off-duty APD 

officer, without hesitation, jumped up and told the men to stop fighting.   The officer was able to 

break up the fight.  Citizen wanted to commend the officer for his quick action, and his 

willingness to keep citizens safe even when he was off-duty. 

 

JWD-2014-135       Received by IRO:  June 11, 2014 

A Santa Fe resident wanted to thank an APD employee named Tamara, who was pleasant and 

efficient in helping the resident acquire a police report from a traffic accident that he was 

involved in. 

 

JWD-2014-137      Received by IRO:  June 15, 2014 

A citizen wrote that he appreciates and supports all of APD, who keep our community safe and 

secure.  APD is 24/7 and things can be taken for granted.  Citizen recognizes APD for their 

service and commitment to the citizens of Albuquerque. 

 

JWD-2014-138        Received by IRO:   June 20, 2014 

A citizen wanted to thank Officer R. and Officer A. for their assistance regarding an incident 

where a man jumped in front of her car and starting pounding on the windshield.  Officers 

arrived promptly and gained control of the situation.  Citizen stated, Good job, APD. 

 

JWD-2014-139     Received by IRO:  June 21, 2014 



A citizen took advantage of the VIN etching offered by APD, and wanted to say thanks, and that 

the officers were very friendly in explaining how it worked.  Citizen appreciates the effort that 

APD puts forward. 

 

JWD-2014-140               Received by IRO:  June 21, 2014 

A citizen stated that he was at a bus stop and was approached by an intoxicated person.  An 

officer driving by noticed what was taking place, and pulled over to assist the citizen.  The 

officer made sure the intoxicated person left the scene.  Citizen was appreciative for the officer’s 

observation and intervention, and wants to say the officer did a fantastic job. 

 

JWD-2014-141            Received by IRO:   June 23, 2014 

A Michigan resident wrote that he wants to compliment the entire Albuquerque Police 

Department on a job well done.  We have a safe city because of APD.  Citizen says shame on the 

Department of Justice.  Citizen wants to wish APD all the best. 

 

JWD-2014-143               Received by IRO:  June 27, 2014 

A citizen said that any of his interactions with APD have been professional, and he is tired of the 

media’s reporting.  Citizen wanted to say thanks to all officers who keep our city safe, and that 

the officers do a job that so few could do. 

 

JWD-2014-144        Received by IRO:  June 27, 2014 

A citizen was riding his bike when he was struck by a vehicle.  Officer V. responded quickly, he 

was diligent and professional.  He handled the incident with great care and respect.  Citizen 

states that this is his first interaction with APD, and he feels more secure knowing we have good 

officers like Officer V. 

 

JWD-2014-145         Received by IRO:   June 30, 2014 

A Nevada resident saw a news report on FOX news involving three APD officers and a news 

reporter.  The resident stated that all APD officers deserve commendations for their actions, and 

that they are an excellent reflection of law enforcement.  Resident says, Good job, Keep up the 

good work. 

 


